
PUBLIC NOTICE
 
The  municipality will be working on yet another repair works on the Mothotlung bulk water pipeline.

The repair works will take place on Tuesday, 25 August 2020 between 07H00 and 19H00.

Areas that will be affected are those on the Mothotlung Reservoir supply line, Damonsville, Mothotlung, Mmakau, 
Moumong, Thetele, Rabokala, Oskraal & environs and Madidi and environs.

Community members from these areas are advised to store water beforehand and use it very sparingly during the 
repairs period

The municipality apologizes for the inconvenience.
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